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State/Territory Name: North Carolina 

State Plan Amendment (SPA) #: 13-042 

This file contains the following documents in the order listed:  

1) RO Follow-Up Approval Letter 
2) Pharmacy Approval Letter 
3) CMS 179 Form 
4) Approved SPA Pages 

 

 



Department of Health & Human Services 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
61 Forsyth St., Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8909 
 
 
 
January 14, 2014 
 
 
 
Aldona Z. Wos, M.D. 
Secretary 
Office of the Secretary 
Department of Health and Human Services 
2001 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-20014 
 
Re:  North Carolina Title XIX State Plan Amendment, Transmittal #13-042 
 
Dear Dr. Wos: 
 
This is to affirm approval of the above referenced State Plan Amendment which was submitted to the 
Regional Office on November 18, 2013.  The State’s requested effective date of  October 1, 2013 has 
been accepted. 
 
Enclosed for your records are: 
 

1.   a copy of the approval letter dated January 10, 2014 that was submitted to the State by 
Larry Reed, Director, Division of Pharmacy; 

 
2.   the original signed 179; and  
 
3.   the approved plan pages. 

 
If you have any additional questions regarding this amendment, please contact Elaine Elmore, State 
Coordinator for North Carolina, at 404-562-7408. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
//s// 

        
Jackie Glaze 

      Associate Regional Administrator 
      Division of Medicaid & Children’s Health Operations 
 
 

 
Enclosure(s) 
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